
 

 

Dear Parents Welcome to Brand new Nature & Gardening Club! 2024 

Crafty Hands will be offering some great new planting projects this term highlighting & 

celebrating Nature along the way. We will be Using lots of different materials as we learn what 

is good & bad for our planet! And learn to use all materials in a positive way.  

Club will Start on Thursday 18th April-Thurs 18th July  , 3.10-4.30pm, Cost will be £104 for the 

term,  

To book, please contact Cat or Sandra at craftyhands4kids@outlook.com. 

You will receive an email confirming if a space is available; it is important to confirm your 

acceptance of your place. You will then receive payment details and an online registration 

form to complete.  Please note places cannot be confirmed until payment AND your 

registration form has been received.  We look forward to welcoming you and your child to 

Crafty Hands! 

From the Crafty Hands Team      
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